
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

TENDERS FOR NATIONAL BANK OF PAKISTAN 

ENGINEERING DIVISION (NORTH), LAHORE 

 
 

1.  SUPPLY & INSTALLATION OF TELEPHONE EXCHANGE COMMUNICATION 
SERVER SYSTEM AT NBP, REGIONAL OFFICE BUILDING, LAHORE 

 
 
 

 It is for the information of all concerned that our notice for above cited tender 

placed on Newspaper, NBP and PPRA websites vide website Nos.NT-08/11/2017-1 

dated 11-08-2017 & TS324467E dated  11-08-2017 with opening date on  07-09-2017 

may please be treated as Cancelled with immediate effect due to some technical reasons. 

New advertisement date will be announced accordingly. 

 

This advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Engr. SUHAIL ANWAR 
CHIEF ENGINEER (NORTH) 

NBP, ENGG: DIVISION (NORTH), 
RHQ BUILDING, 26-MCLAGON ROAD, LAHORE 

PH. 042-99210641 
        FAX. 042-99211223 
 

 


